
 
From: Sophia Francesco <sfrances@risd.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 8:26 PM 
To: NPS Reconciliation in Place Names Committee <reconciliation_committee@nps.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Advisory Committee on Reconciliation in Places Names Meeting 6/11/24  

 

 This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on links, opening 
attachments, or responding. 

Hello, 

I am saddened to have missed this evening's Advisory Committee on Reconciliation in Places Names. 

I would like to emphasize further the importance of changing the Devil's Tower name to continue 
supporting tribes and the essential nature of the reconciliation of place names. As a Native being of the 
Tacuate People in Oaxaca, Mexico I encourage an expedited process of working with Native 
communities to not only foster collective care but to remain accountable for the actions that remain 
ongoing and impactful. I ask you to hear and listen to the statements of Native communities in their 
ongoing movement to reconcile with the past, present, and future and continue to take accountability 
for the actions of reconciliation. 

Thank you. 

In solitary, 

Sophia Francesco 

--  

Sophia Francesco (They/Ella) 
Rhode Island School of Design 
B. Arch + BFA 2025 
sophiafrancesco.com 
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